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Dear Ms Swanson, 
 
I would like to appear before the committee on the 13th of September and put my 
objections across . I would also like to know if it would be possible to see the 
HSE report that was carried out. I would like to know what it was classed as 
Health, Safety or Environmental. This is my field of expertise and would be very 
interested to know.   
 
 
As you know we are still not happy with the recommendations, so I would ask to 
be able to speak with the Chief executive for Aberdeen council. We now feel that 
this would affect my Fathers Human rights due to being the only house to have 
restrictions put in front of it. This appears to be a case of victimisation. Also not 
very convenient  with my Father being disabled and unable to walk long 
distances, without a struggle. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin Diver   
 


